
Temporary or Permanent Road Closures & 
One-Way Segments

● Current road closures (cul-de-sac): Holmes and Lincoln, both on Kenilworth
○ Longfellow utilizes their cul-de-sac for arrival and dismissal

● One-way segments: Beye (Cuyler and Erie), Brooks (Kenilworth), Hatch (Harvey), Irving (Harvard), 
Lincoln (Harvard), Mann (Berkshire), Whittier (Cuyler)

● Schools on a one way street determined by Village: Irving (Cuyler), Lincoln (Grove), Longfellow 
(Highland), Mann (Kenilworth) and Whittier (Harvey)

● Schools not able to utilize closures due to IDOT IL State Road Jurisdiction: Julian (Ridgeland and 
Washington)
○ Julian does utilize a bus pull off lane off on Washington 



Village Vision Zero Plan
● The Village is planning on creating a Vision Zero plan which is intended to include policies, procedures, 

and recommendations for improving the safety of the Village’s transportation network for all users with a 
goal of reducing accidents involving high severity injuries or accidents involving bicycles or pedestrians.

● The Village will be developing this Vision Zero plan with the Transportation Commission, with public input 
from groups like Bike Walk Oak Park (BWOP) to discuss concerns identified in the BWOP report and for 
groups to provide input and help shape the study during commission meetings and other engagement 
opportunities. The school district will be involved in a version of a stakeholder group to also provide input 
and help shape this study.

● The Village timeline is estimated to begin Vision Zero planning in June 2023 and lasting about one year. 
They currently have an IDOT grant that may impact that timeline slightly.


